Georgetown PTC Minutes- August 21st 2014

Attendance:

Nancy Patrick Krista Lawrence Jody Hunt Theresa Reagan

Cheryl Havens Kristi Floriani Shannon Klein

Principal Report:

- *The former Computer Lab/Resource Room located near the front entrance has been converted to an overflow art and music room to accommodate our growing school. The Multipurpose Room (cafeteria) is also being used as overflow for PE.
- * We have for the first time 4 sections of each K-5 grade and also one Pre-K class. Our enrollment is near 600. ESCE has moved to the freshman campus which allowed for the addition of a 4th section for each grade.
- *A new copy machine has been delivered into the copy room in the teacher's lounge! All three copiers are functioning currently. This was much needed as teachers no longer order workbooks and have to copy each lesson for their students.

Budget Review:

- *Reviewed budget for 2014-2015 school year and compared to spending from last year. Overall, the budget is looking good.
- *Motion made to approve stipend for teachers at beginning of year. Motion seconded and approved. This will be given in the form of gift cards. A second stipend is to be given around holiday time. The purpose of the stipend is to help defray some of the costs that teachers spend on classroom supplies not covered by the district.
- *Need for new fridge in health room for ice packs for kids and medications. Item added to budget.
- *Budget approved

Parent Involvement Survey:

*Final copy of this was presented by Theresa. This will go out on blog this week. Still in need of a few chairs: Father/Daughter dance, Holiday shop, Jet's Pizza Menus (pick up and distribute once a month), and Spring Carnival.

Upcoming Events:

- *Open houses week of 8/25/14. Popcorn bucket to be set out at open houses to collect money. Money is used to help defray cost of Popcorn Fridays.
- *Georgetown T-shirts. Decision made to postpone selling of these until Holiday time as there were issues with design. Cheryl Havens to work on further and will discuss at next meeting.
- *Walk-A-Thon planning is well underway. Amanda Impens is chairing this event. Event is planned for September 25th. Several prizes have been bought. Discussed plan for raffling prizes. Shannon Klein to work on Limo ride/Pizza party for top earning classroom.

Next Meeting Thursday, September 11th at 6:30